
From: Constantinos Georgiades  

Date: May 16, 2018 

To: Göran Marby <goran.marby@icann.org>

Subject: Request for Guidance: GDPR Impact on the Domain 

Name System and WHOIS 

Dear Göran  Marby, 

In response to your email below, we would like to inform you that the 

issues you have raised, should be looked up collectively by the Article 

29 Working Party and subsequently by the EDPB and not by individual 

DPAs. 

Kind regards, 

Constantinos Georgiades 

For the Commissioner 

For Personal Data Protection 
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